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Managerial Change in Roblon A/S 

 
In order to ensure a long-term growth in sales and earnings in Roblon A/S our company needs to implement a 

more stringent approach especially in innovation and marketing. Consequently the Board has decided to make 

a profile change in top management. In this connection CEO Jens-Ole Sørensen resigns from his position with 

immediate effect. Roblon CFO Carsten Michno is appointed temporarily as CEO until a new CEO has been ap-

pointed.  

 

 

 

 

Frederikshavn, 11th August 2015  

Roblon A/S 

 

 

Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen 

Chairman of the Board 

 

 

 

Please direct inquiries concerning this notification to: 

Chairman of the Board Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen, phone No. +45 4053 1166 


